
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & Year 4  

Miss Rundle 

Week ending 6th January 2023 

 

Happy New Year to you all and best wishes for 2023. 

Welcome to the Spring term.  

The children have come into school so eager to learn and organised with their water 

bottles and PE kits. 

I was so overwhelmed by the thoughtful Christmas card messages and gifts. It means a 

lot to be thought about. Thank you very much. 

In Year 3 maths we have moved to multiplication and division. It is important for the 

children to learn the times tables and out of rote order.  

Our exciting new topic is Rocks, Relics and Rumbles. We are exploring the Earth, 

different rocks, volcanoes, and fossils. 

In art we are focussing on looking at detail to sketch ammonites.  

In PE we will be doing football on a Wednesday outside. On a Friday we will have tennis 

outside.  

For outdoor PE, please send your child’s trainers in a separate carrier bag so that when 

they are muddy, they are kept away from their clothes. For outdoor PE please send in 

base layers, a jumper, gloves (not woolly) and a hat if possible. It will help to keep them 

warm and able to move around.  



Please send in socks for your child for PE, (especially if wearing tights) this will prevent 

their trainers from rubbing their feet.  

Children need to have their hair tied back for all PE. 

Earrings must either be taped over or preferably taken out on for the PE day or for 

the lesson. It is for safety.  

 Many thanks.  

 

Homework: 

Purple Mash – Use Purple Mash to learn your times tables. Both year 3 and year 4 need 

to keep practising. If your child can complete 10 minutes three times a week, it will be 

beneficial. Please sign the diary to say your child has completed this activity.  

Notes 

Thank you for sending in water bottles daily.  

Football on a Wednesday lunchtime – the children must wear shin pads 

 Have a relaxing weekend.  

Miss Rundle 

 

  

 


